50th Celebration

Our school has been extremely busy preparing for our open evening next Thursday 26th May. Classes have been working hard on their projects and we have had lots of lovely visitors calling to our school to help with our work.
On Thursday 26th May, all of our pupils will finish at 2pm. Our Nursery is closed to pupils on that day. There will be no buses. This is to allow staff time for last minute preparations for the evening.
P.7 pupils have been invited to attend the evening. They have been assigned a classroom and will be there to answer questions and inform visitors about the project completed in each room. Each visitor will be given a leaflet on arrival to guide you on your tour of the school. 
There will be a few words of welcome from Mr Aengus Hannaway, the Chairperson of our Board of Governors, at 6.30pm. Mrs McEvoy, our principal, will bring the evening to a close with a few words at 8.30pm.
Refreshments will be served in the assembly hall when your tour is finished. If the weather is good, visitors can also sit, relax and chat in our outdoor classroom area.
We are expecting large numbers on the night and in order to keep numbers manageable, we are asking that our pupils do not attend on the evening, with the exception of P.7. The evening is for the older generations and our pupils will already have had a chance to see each project during the school day.
Please spread the word and let anyone who has a connection with our school, know that the evening is open to everyone.
We can’t wait to see you all on the night!
The Staff and pupils of St Malachy’s P.S.
